City of Hebron Kstates Minutes
City Community Center
December 4, 2007
7:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Allen, Forshee, Murphy, Tucker, Clerk Picheo, Atty. Edison, Tom Barr from the Pioneer News and 7
guests.

“nutes: Motion to approve November 6, 2007 minutes as read. Motion was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Murphy;

ssed 4/0.
Budget: A copy of the Monthly Statement was handed out and reviewed. Motion to accept monthly statement was made by Comm. Tucker
and seconded by Comm. Allen; Motion Passed 4/0.
Officer Cook Report: Officer Cook stated that he worked a total of 25 hours of patrol time in November. He explained that he did respond
to a call regarding a chemical smell around the Nolin Garage. Officer Cook said that the task force was dispatched however they could not
find anything. He also reported on a call regarding suspicious drug activity at the apartments on Burkland Blvd. Officer Cook stated that he
contacted the Task Force and they were already made aware of the situation. A resident on Willow Way contacted dispatch regarding his
damaged mailbox. Officer Cook stated that he went over to investigate however could not find any leads. The Officer explained that he has
noticed an increase in speeders on East Hebron Lane when the games are going on and has been trying to address those issues. He also stated
that the junked Rancho has been moved. Officer Cook closed by telling the council about a break-in in one of the apartments where the
Christmas gifts were taken, no arrests has been made.

Old Business: Mayor Clark gave an update on the Storm Water work on East Hebron. Mayor Clark stated that all the work has been
completed with an exception to a headwall due to 18 inches of exposed electrical wires. Mayor Clark said that LG&E had been contacted.

New Business: Clerk Picheo explained that the city has 123 unpaid tax bills as of tonight which means that 287 were paid with a discount.
Comm. Allen asked Mayor Clark about the snow removal. Mayor Clark stated that he is sticking with Blade Magic, and that they have done
a good job the past 2 years.

Mayor Clark welcomed Clerk Picheo back.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on if the council wanted to have the January meeting. He reminded the council that it is on January 1, 2008.

Comm. Murphy reminded the council that if we have any pressing issues we can call a special meeting. Motion to cancel the January 1, 2008
meeting was made by Comm. Tucker and was seconded by Comm. Murphy; Passed 4/0.

tion to adjourn the meeting was made by Comm. Murphy and seconded by Comm. Allen Passed 4/0.Meeting adjourned 7:30 p.m.
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